FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1.How many secondary managed moves or negotiated transfers occurred in the 2018/19 academic year? If possible, please provide the total number and breakdown for each year of secondary if numbers are large enough to meet suppression rules. 

2.How many of the total number of managed moves in secondary in 2018/19 were 'successful', i.e. the pupil joined the receiving school's roll after the trial period? 

3.How many of the total number of managed moves in secondary in 2018/19 were 'unsuccessful', i.e. the pupil returned to the home school? 

4.What were the outcomes for pupils who experienced an 'unsuccessful' managed move? 

A)Return to the home school 

B)Exclusion 

C)Another managed move or negotiated transfer 

D)Other (please specify)

The information requested is not held by Leicester City Council.  Managed moves is a process between schools and the Council does not have oversight of the numbers or the breakdown requested. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to a list of schools within the Authority: 

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/ School ward, head teacher, telephone, e mail etc. is available by clicking on the link for each school. 


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
